
Planning Application No. A/SK-HC/354

Response to Departmental Comments in respect of the Application
for a Temporary Private Garden on Lot 429 S. B in DD 244 and
the adjoining Government land (House No. 450 Ho Chung New
Village, Sai Kung, N.T.) Part VI.

As to the latest Enquiry from the Antiquities and Monument
Offfice regarding to the photos showing the Application site before,
during and after the construction of the porch and green house.
Please note the following:

1. I have discussed again with Applicant Ms. LAM Yeuk Yin.
Please note our response below.
2. Photos showing Application site before, during and after

the construction of the porch and greenhouse are attached
for reference.

3. Please be informed that the porch was constructed with
wooden frame and fiberglass in between.

4. As for the greenhouse, it was constructed with light
material of transparent fiberglass for passage of sunlight.

5. Both structures are erected on the cement surface which
was built before Ms. LAM bought the property on
16.01.2015.

6. The Applicant hereby undertakes not to further disturb the
SAI by construction and any other work without approval
from AMO and any other relevant authorities.












